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HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

Pound Avenue

Stevenage

Hertfordshire

SG1 3JA

28th June 2010
Dear Parent/Carer
YEAR 3 TRIP TO STEVENAGE MUSIC CENTRE
Year 3 will be visiting the Stevenage Music Centre on Monday, 5th July as part of our whole school work on Diversity.

They will be spending the day attending a Gamelan workshop and a steel pan workshop.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles).  If required a packed lunch will be provided for pupils entitled to free school meals – please complete the slip below.
The children will travel to and from the Music Centre by coach, leaving at 9.30am and returning to school by 3.15pm.
Please complete and return the permission slip below to school by Wednesday, 30th June. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs Trafford

INCo

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

YEAR 3 TRIP TO STEVENAGE MUSIC CENTRE
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………….
I give permission for my child to visit Stevenage Music Centre on Monday, 5th July.
My child is entitled to free school meals – please provide him/her with a packed lunch   (
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………..………………. (parent/carer)
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